
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Printed on stiff card, this book contains templates to cut out and construct an 
historically accurate model of a Roman amphitheatre crammed with fantastic 
details. The completed model is 52cm in diameter and 11cm high, and includes a 
lift-away section of the walls to reveal the rooms inside. Includes cut-out models 
of gladiators and props to stage mock sea battles or games to entertain the 
crowds. 

Paperback        RRP £7.99          Our Price £6.50  

 

A colourful information book, packed with over 120 stickers illustrating life in 
Ancient Roman times. Brightly illustrated pages describe how the Romans 
entertained themselves, the fashion trends they followed, why the Roman 
Empire fell apart and more. Children can match the stickers of fearsome 
weapons, magnificent buildings and ancient artefacts to the corresponding 
images on each page. A fascinating history book combined with a fun activity. 
WARNING! Not suitable for children under 36 months because of small parts. 
Choking hazard. 

Paperback        RRP £6.99          Our Price £5.50 
 

An action-packed sticker book full of ancient Roman actors, gladiators, chariot 
racers, politicians, schoolchildren and soldiers to dress in historically accurate 
clothing. The simple text contains fascinating facts about life in ancient Rome, 
written with a history expert. Contains over 180 stickers. WARNING! Not suitable 
for children under 36 months because of small parts. Choking hazard. 

Paperback        RRP £6.99          Our Price £5.50 

 
 

 

A fascinating sticker book, with over 300 stickers to bring the scenes from 
Ancient Rome to life. Featuring everything from gladiators fighting in the 
Colosseum to a bustling Roman army camp filled with soldiers; from an 
extravagant banquet in a senator’s house to domestic scenes of Romans going 
about their daily business. A book that will educate as well as entertain! Not 
suitable for children under 36 months because of small parts. Choking hazard. 

Paperback        RRP £6.99          Our Price £5.50 
 

ALCESTER ROMAN MUSEUM  

BOOKSHOP 

ABSORBING BOOKS FOR CREATIVE HANDS 

Printed on stiff card, these books contain templates to cut out and 

construct superb models of a Roman Villa and a Roman Fort 

crammed with authentic detail. The base of each model measures 

approx. 60 x 46cm. 

Paperback               RRP £7.99          Our Price £6.50 



 

 

 


